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reception located only a few feet from where former President Ford will
be with University guests on Wednesday evening, we would respectfully
request that the former President briefly stop by to address our Assoc-
iation membership. We plan to set up a P.A. system in one corner of the
room for the former President to make a few remarks. We also do not
intend to publicize his appearance at our conference so as to not inter-
fere with his responsibilities as a visiting lecturer. We think his
appearance would be of great benefit to our Association and its members
and further fulfill his purpose in promoting education.

We look forward to your favorable response in this request.

Sincerely,

Gordon G. Fultz
Executive Assistant
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